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Multiplex SITES Trust (ASX: MXU) 

Change of Company Secretary 
 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.16.1, Brookfield Funds Management Limited (BFML), as 
Responsible Entity of Multiplex SITES Trust, advises that Mr Neil Olofsson has resigned as Company 
Secretary of BFML. 
 
Ms Men (Mandy) Chiang will now act as sole Company Secretary of BFML, effective as at today’s 
date. 
 
The Board of BFML would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Olofsson and acknowledge the 
contribution he has made during his seven year appointment. 
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